
From: SolidWaste SolidWaste [mailto:SolidWaste@co.whatcom.wa.us]  
Sent: Monday, January 04, 2010 10:46 AM 
To: Ingram, Penny (UTC) 
Subject: Fwd: PT.Roberts garbage serv. 

 

 
 
>>> "Andrew Zablocki" <zaba@pointroberts.net> 1/2/2010 11:11 AM >>> 
Dear Sirs, 
  
Please make every home and trailer in Point Roberts pay nominal fee for garbage service!!!!!!!!Otherwise 
people  ,mostly visitors/trailers and cabins owners/ 
dump it along the roads or burn it!!!!!!!! 
  
This will make it feasible to deliver curbside collection for Point Roberts Recycling and Refuse.They were 
serving our community well 
for years. 
  
The other applicant does not have experience or track record.We should be carefull!! 
  
Sincerly 
  
Andrew Zablocki,Point Roberts resident,Whatcom county taxpayer 
  
360 9451419 

 


